Urban Tree Council Meeting

November 7, 2018
11:30am
In Attendance: Casey Heilman, Jim Moscato, Rick Stolly, Vince Sarno

Meeting Notes:

The council decided that we need to have an additional meeting to specifically talk about the Tree
Rebate Program. Would like to meet December 5th at 11:30 to wrap up our tree rebate program, 900
South Collett, front of the building. The plan to plant 14 trees throughout the city has been delayed for
now.

Instead of planting these trees in the fall, planting will tentatively take place in the spring. The bid for
these 14 trees will need to go out in January so that the trees can be ordered and planted by April.

Rick is going to work on finding a school to plant a tree at for Arbor day.

The two maples that were planted at St. Rose last year are doing really well, especially the Red Sunset
Maple. LLC is currently being considered because there is a lot of space that could be utilized. The trees
might be planted in memory of a student or teacher to help get the students involved.

Tree City USA report is due December 7th but the application will be turned in by the end of November.

Meeting ended at 12:15pm



